
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO REDESIGNATE $1,500,000 FROM 

MODULAR HOMES TO LAND PURCHASE 

 

DATE: September 15, 2015 

  
 
Attached is a summary of the recommended re-designation of capital project funding. 
 
 
  Decrease in Modular Homes Funding     ($1,500,000)  
  Increase in Land Purchase Funding   $1,500,000 
 
 
 
 
 ********************  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the re-designation as presented in 
the attachment. 
 
 ******************** 

 

 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Crowe      David Harwell 
Superintendent of Schools    Chief Financial Officer 


